
 

 

Agenda Summary 

January 24, 2024 

 

Agenda Item No. A-7 
2024 Certificate of Highway Mileage 

 
Summary: Attached is a copy of the annual “Certificate of Highway Mileage” required by the Vermont 
Agency of Transportation to be completed by 2/20/2024.  No changes to the Town’s Highway mileage 
have been made this year.       
 
Town Plan Impact: N/A 
 
Fiscal Impact: The Certificate of Highway Mileage is required for the receipt of approximately $190,000 
of Annual Highway Block Grant funding. The value of the Block Grant is determined based on the 
number of miles on Class 1, 2 and 3 town highway. No funding is provided for class 4 town highway or 
legal trail mileage. 
 
Recommendation: Move to approve and endorse the 2024 Certificate of Highway Mileage.   




